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Statement of Human and Animal Rights 

 

Articles published in Clinical Lactation must indicate that they have followed the ethical standards set 

forth in the Helsinki Declaration of 1975, and revised in 2000. Studies must have been approved by the 

Institutional Review Board (IRB) at the authors’ institution, and this must be listed in the article. If there 

is a doubt about whether the research is consistent with the Helsinki Declaration, the authors must explain 

the rationale for their approach, and demonstrate that their procedure was approved by their IRB. If a 

study was conducted using animals, the authors must demonstrate that they followed institutional and 

national guidelines for the care and use of laboratory animals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC1884510/

